[image: image1.jpg]




April 5, 2018                 
Dear Club Presidents,

Re:  Call for applications for funding from the Government of Canada for qualified Rotary Global Grants 

Global Affairs Canada (GAC) continues to honour their commitment regarding their funding model with the Government of Canada and The Rotary Foundation Canada, matching funds with Canadian dollars in concert with our global grants for Rotary International projects. 

We encourage you to review the information on the website and submit your project if you think it meets the criteria.  April 3 and 4, we presented a Webinar regarding this program.  If you missed it, here is the link to the recording and the power point https://vimeo.com/263184106.

The application process for accessing Government of Canada funds is available through the Rotary Foundation Canada website at http://www.trfcanada.org/
 Please click on the tab “GOC” where you will find all of the details and forms which are listed including a document entitled Program Overview. 
We are in the fourth year of a five-year agreement with The Government of Canada and The Rotary Foundation Canada (TRFC).  Global Affairs Canada continues to be impressed with our GG model that includes needs assessments, evaluations, reporting mechanisms, stewardship and sustainability in our structure. This agreement uses the Global Grant (GG) 
structure as its basis and allows clubs and districts access to Canadian Government funds for their projects. These funds also qualify for a World Fund match from TRF.
This is a wonderful opportunity not to be missed as Rotarians continue to Make a Difference in the World.
Serving you through Rotary,

Dean Rohrs, RIVP
Betty Screpnek, Director, TRF Canada
Co-Chairs, TRF Canada Grants Committee
Website - trfcanada.org

Grants – grantstrfc@gmail.com
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